
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Extended works to undertake road realignment at the intersection of Seaview 

Road, Quarry Road and Barytes Road, McLaren Vale. 

Timing of work 

The majority of works will be undertaken during the day between 7am and 5pm, Monday to Saturday. There will be 

some night works to minimise the impact to road users between 7pm and 6am, weather permitting.  Asphalt works will 

be undertaken early December 2023, with the final layer of asphalt and line marking to be undertaken in January 2024, 

weather permitting. 

Works will include  

- Earthworks 

- Placement of granular pavement and asphalt layers  

- Installation of signage and line marking 

- Landscaping 

Barytes and Seaview Road will remain open under temporary traffic management and Quarry Road remains closed.  

Please see maps over the page showing traffic management arrangements.  

 

The confirmed dates for night works will be advised via VMS, uploaded to the website and emailed, closer to the time. 

Please ensure you have registered your email address at info@fcalliance.com.au to be kept up to date. 

 

Please take extra care when workers are on site. Observe lane restrictions, speed limits and traffic controllers when 

travelling through the area. VMS boards will be used to advise any changes to traffic conditions.  

 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however, the work will be managed 

to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. You may also notice some 

light spill from mobile lighting towers.  

 

Access for emergency service vehicles will be maintained at all times during these works. 

 

Keep up to date and plan your journey 

The Fleurieu Connections Alliance appreciates your cooperation and patience while these essential works are 

undertaken.  

 

Weather conditions may affect our progress. We will let you know if there are any changes to the scheduled work. If you 

are impacted by these works, please contact us at 1300 896 826.   

 

For more information about the Main South Road and Victor Harbor Road upgrades, visit www.fcalliance.com.au or email 

info@fcalliance.com.au to subscribe to our email updates or call 1300 896 826. 
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Stage 3 Construction 

 

 

 

 

 


